FOOD SERVICE NOTICE
Beginning Monday April 6, 2020 Breakfast and Lunch Meals will be delivered to BUS STOPS by school buses in the Upper and Lower Llano, Santa Barbara, Rodarte, Casitas, Vadito, Peñasco, Rio Lucio, Chamisal, Upper and Lower Ojito, and El Valle areas. 
The Ojo Sarco Volunteer Fire Department will be delivering Breakfast and Lunch Meals in the Ojo Sarco and Las Trampas area.
Ojo Sarco Volunteer Fire Department Routes will begin at 10:30 A.M. for Ojo Sarco and Las Trampas area
Route 1 will begin at 10 A.M.  in Upper and Lower Llano, Santa Barbara, Rodarte, Casitas, Vadito, and end in the Peñasco area.
Route 2 will begin at 10 A.M. in Rio Lucio, Chamisal, Upper and Lower Ojito, and end in El Valle.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We encourage you to take advantage of the meal deliveries as they will keep you and your family closer to home. The Peñasco Cafeteria Site and the Ojo Sarco Community Center Site will continue to offer meals. The Picuris site will also continue to serve the children in the Picuris Pueblo.
Peñasco Cafeteria Site will be open from 10 A.M. – 12 P.M.
Ojo Sarco Community Center will be open from 10 A.M. – 12 P.M.
Picuris Gym (children in Picuris Pueblo) will be open from 10 A.M. – 12 P.M.
If you have any questions or would like to be added to a route contact Shiela Rodriguez 575-587-2502 ex 2107 or srodriguez@penascoisd.com
Please note all sites and routes will NOT be operating Friday, April 10, 2020
